
Dear Parents, 

 

 The end of the school year is fast ap-

proaching and the last day is Thursday, 

June 7th. During the last month of school 

the students are involved in numerous activ-

ities.  Check out the May & June calendar! 

 Walk for Virtues is scheduled for 

Friday, May 11th.  We changed our venue 

this year and the students and 

staff will begin at Micon Thea-

ter with movies, then walk the 

Regis Track and Field course, 

and eat lunch on the Regis 

front lawn.  Our rain backup 

plan is to walk the Regis gym and eat in-

side. Lunch will be Pizza Hut Pizza.  Stu-

dents bringing their own lunches should 

have disposable bags so we don’t have to 

transport lunch boxes back to school. Guest 

lunch orders are due April 30.  Due to the 

limited amount of space at Micon, parents 

can’t partake in the movies but can join us 

for the walk and lunch. We don’t need volun-

teers this year since the specialty teachers 

are completing those tasks.  

 This year’s proceeds from the Walk 

for Virtues will go toward field trip transpor-

tation and admissions, ukuleles in 5th grade 

music, and install new flooring on the 2nd 

floor. If we make our goal of $21,000 I wish 

to kiss a pig the last week  of school. When 

the money is all tallied we will distribute the 

prizes. On the reverse side of this newsletter 

are all past items purchased from the WFV 

funds!  We thank you for your support. 

  

May 2018 Parent Newsletter  www.regiscatholicschools.com   715-830-2276 

News from the Principal 
 Congratulations to all the 2nd graders 

who received their First Holy Communion 

the weekend of April 14 & 15.   We hope the 

meaning of this celebration will follow them 

throughout their faith journey. They will be 

able to wear their First Communion outfits 

again for the MAY CROWNING on Thurs-

day, May 3rd at our all school Mass at 

8:45am.  We celebrate this event with the 

2nd graders leading the proces-

sion and crowning Our Lady 

with a wreath of flowers.  All 

2nd grade students will dress 

up that day. Parents are wel-

come to attend! 

 Recently, Nancy Lynch, IC librari-

an and 5th grade religion teacher, won 

the Diocesan Mother Teresa Award.  She 

unselfishly gives to her community to help 

each student grow spiritually through ser-

vice.  Among her numerous contributions, 

she volunteers at Beacon House and Sojourn-

er House. Her kindness towards others is an 

inspiration to us all! 

 Besides Mrs. Donovan retiring and 

Mrs. Lutz becoming the principal at St. 

James, we have another staff member who 

has decided to make a career change.  Miss 

Alyssa Morgan, 4th grade teacher, will 

pursue her guidance counselor degree and 

will be moving back to Sheboygan, her home 

town.  She will make a wonderful school 

counselor and we will miss her special touch 

in the classroom.   

 “My prayer for you is that you will 

overflow more and more with love for others, 

and at the same time keep on growing in spir-

itual knowledge and insight.”   

    Philippians 1:9 

  Blessings, 

  Renée Cassidy 
  rcassidy@regiscatholicschools.com 
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National Teacher Appreciation 
 Week! 

May 7-11 
Thank a teacher!  



LIBRARY 
End of the Year Policies 

The last week for student 
checkouts will be the week 
of May 14-18. Books need to 
be returned the week of May 
25th. The RCS policy, all li-
brary books must be re-

turned to the library and all fines paid before 
final report cards are issued.  If an item has 
been lost, it must be paid for to receive the 
report card.  If your child(ren) have any fines 
to pay and/or lost books, please take care of 
payment before the last days of school.  If a 
lost item is paid for and found at a later date, 
return it to the library for a refund.  Thanks 
for your cooperation.  

Dress Code Reminder:  As of May 1st 

students are allowed to wear walking 

shorts if the temperatures permit.  

Shorts must be solid navy or khaki 

colors and no shorter than 3” above 

the knee.  All footwear must include 

socks.   

5th Grade Promotional Mass 
Thursday, May 31 

8:45am 
5th gr. girls wear dresses or skirts 

and boys wear dress pants 
 and collared shirts.   

Reception following hosted by 
 4th grade parents.   

Mid-quarter Progress Reports  

May 4th 

Students will only receive a  

progress report if there is a need  

academically or behaviorally.   

NFL PLAY 60 

Challenge ends  

April 30th. 

Students should turn in their 

PLAY60 calendar 

by May 4th to  

Mr. Olson or their 

classroom teacher.  

LENTEN JEANS FOR JESUS 

Diocesan South American Mission 

 $445.86 

Sojourner House toiletries collection 

 3820 items 

Vinnie Lee Family 

 $2150.73 

American Juvenile Diabetes Association 

$454.83 

Miracle League of Chippewa Valley  

$518.76  


